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Comments:  I own property in Heber, and have seen the negative impact of the horses in the national forest. We

frequently drive into G&amp;F unit #3C to take pictures and enjoy the forest. However in the past 3 years we

have not seen any elk, only horses and many piles of horse droppings on the roads and around the many water

holes. These are not a native species and have negatively affected the land and its animals. I would like to see

all the horses permanently removed, or at least their numbers reduced and managed. 


